
Dear parents, carers and pupils,

This is an exciting time for you as you make choices about where you would like to start or 
continue your education. You will be looking at a school that can be your base for the next 
five, six or even thirteen years. You will be looking for a school that is interested in finding out 
about you and supporting you and your child through their important school career. You will 
also be keen to find out about the range of opportunities at all of the different schools nearby.

We appreciate that these times are not straight forward and we have looked to do all we can 
to give you a full view of our wonderful school.  Please look at the school website or our twitter 
account @BemroseSchool to see all the fantastic work that goes on at the school. I am sure you 
will be wowed. We are also happy to do personal tours if you wish to see out school in person. 
My team would welcome this opportunity.

As part of your fact finding, I invite and encourage you to come and see for yourself what 
happens at The Bemrose School on our virtual tour. This online visit will provide videos that show 
you around our lovely listed building as well as giving important information about the school. 
There will also be an opportunity for me and my team to answer any of your questions about 
the school and what we offer. This might include our free instrumental tuition, our additional 
study and homework groups, our visits to the theatre and other places of interest, our school 
shows, our wide range of sports teams and clubs or our support and provision for learning in 
literacy, numeracy and social skills. You might want to meet our dedicated support staff or 
discover more about Elmtree, an example of our specialist provision for specific need - in this 
case for students who have a statement for autism.

Our School is growing across both phases in primary and secondary and £16 million of new 
building projects are planned to accommodate the increased demand we are having for 
school places. Come and visit The Bemrose School on our virtual tour and see for yourself what 
The Bemrose School is about.

Yours faithfully,

Mr N Wilkinson
Executive Head Teacher
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To take the virtual tour, please follow the simple steps below by 
clicking the pictures below.

The Bemrose School Virtual Tour

Start by going to the address: 
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http://www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk
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Click here or email transition@bemrose.derby.sch.uk 
if you have any questions or would like to arrange a 
real-life tour of the school site.

Hear more about the exciting subjects you will study 
at our school and take a look inside our specialist 
classrooms.

Beginning secondary school is an important time 
in a child’s life. Meet parents and pupils who have 
recently joined our school and hear about their 
experiences.

Our Headteacher, Mr Wilkinson, warmly welcomes 
you to our school.

Welcome to The Bemrose School, a 3-19 all-through 
school in the city of Derby with a proud history 
dating back to 1930.

https://youtu.be/Xmdw4xGTz1s
https://vimeo.com/347501121
https://www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=4&v=vzQjfyhY9Ow&feature=emb_logo
mailto:transition%40bemrose.derby.sch.uk?subject=Virtual%20Tour%20ENQUIRY
https://vimeo.com/136249613
http://www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk/

